
 

 

 
Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_326_19 

 
You asked:  

   
Information request – 1 

Has the pharmacy of your hospital(s) dispensed Ursodeoxycholic Acid 

250mg capsules between the following periods: 
 

1. From September 1, 2017 till August 31, 2018 
2. From September 1, 2018 till August 31, 2019 

 
Yes. 

 
Information request – 2 

If the answer is ‘yes’ to request 1, could you please send me details in 
below requested format:  

 
The information provided in the table below is for our secondary care hospital 

sites in the Rhondda, Cynon, Taf and Merthyr Localities.  
 

 
From September 1, 

2017 till August 31, 
2018 

From September 1, 

2018 till August 31, 
2019 

No. of Ursodeoxycholic 

Acid 250mg capsules 
dispensed by pharmacy 

11,105 11,764 

 

 
The information provided below is for our secondary care hospital site in the 

Bridgend Locality which became part of Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health 
Board on the 1 April 2019, we are unable to provide any information for that site 

prior to this.  Any information requests (prior to April 1 2019) relating to the 
Bridgend Locality (previous Abertawe Bro Morgannwg University Health Board 

area) would need to be redirected to FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk.  
 

 
From April 1st 2019 

until 31st August 
2019 

No. of Ursodeoxycholic 

Acid 250mg capsules 
dispensed by pharmacy 

1,260 
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